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To: Chair and Members of the Planning and Development Committee   
 

From: Councillor Rory Nisan, Ward 3 
 
Cc: Suzanne Gillies, Committee Clerk 

Tim Commisso, City Manager 
 

Date:  September 5, 2019 
 

Re: Nelson Quarry 
 

 
Direct the Director of City Building to report back to the Planning and Development Committee 
on the land use development application and review process related to the proposed Nelson 
Quarry expansion, including but not limited to the following: 
 

 summary of the process including decision points; 
 anticipated timelines for process steps; 
 roles and responsibilities of review agencies; 
 a summary of process and outcomes of the previous proposal for expansion; and 
 a summary of any the new provincial legislation related to aggregate resources. 

  
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Councillor Rory Nisan, Ward 3 
 


